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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Well, we have sad news again this week.  We lost another DAREN operator January

27th.  Alan Currence, N8POB, of Parkersburg passed away after a short illness.

Alan helped me figure out the configuration and setup of the State Wide DAREN

Net in October of 1992.  Alan was out of the area for a few years, but returned

a couple years ago.  I'm sure going to miss him.  Alan has been helping the

local Amateurs setup the local Amateur Radio Emergency Data Network (AREDN) HSMM

(High Speed MultiMedia) system.

I received an E-Mail from Matt Gregg, WV8MAT, who told me the Cabell County

NODE/PBBS is on the air.  Gregg told me that John Davis, KB8TGK, got the station

on the air this past week.  He sent me a picture of the site.  The NODE/PBBS is

located in Huntington with the Alias of CABEWV/HUNTWV.

I had a problem with the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  The NCS TNC was having

some kind of problem and didn't want to act right.  I thought it was acting

funny when I was getting ready to go to the Winter Field Day site, but didn't

have time to get it corrected.  Mark Sweitzer, KD8MIV, gave me a telephone call

to let me know the NCS was having a problem.  After we got back from Winter

Field Day I checked out the station and the logging.  I think I got the TNC

corrected for this coming week.  I don't think I lost any participants on the

net since I compared the main log with the backup log.  If you don't see your

call on this weeks Net Announcement, let me know.

Speaking about Winter Field Day it is an experience you need to participate in

to know how to operate in foul weather.  Only six Amateurs help set up, operate,

and tear down the Field Day site.  It's a lot different setting up five

antennas, shelter, and generator, with six inches of snow on the ground in an

open field on top of a hilltop.  It's a lot different than the June Field Day.

We didn't make a bunch of contacts, but we did have fun, learned a lot, and got

cold.  Kendale Peterson, KD8QAK, took several pictures and videos that he is

putting together.  He will have it on U-Tube in a few months.

There were 32 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Michael Turner,

K4MIC, needs only one more check-in to make 100.
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